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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 24th November 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
Tuesday-   Irish Tuition

                P1-4 PE 
Wednesday Shared Education P5-7
Thursday   Shared Education P5-7

                 Shared Education P1 & 2 Parents Evening in St Mary’s

 Friday     GAA Coach P5-7

               P.1- 4 PE with coach

               P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Ben
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Meabh
Shared Education

P5-7 completed the first part of their Shared Education Programme with Fivemiletown Controlled P.S. The children have been using Izak 9 cubes to complete various mathematical challenges and they thoroughly enjoyed this fun way of learning mathematical concepts. I would like to thank the parents who attended the Izak 9 parent’s information evening on Wednesday evening and I have to say they really looked as if they were enjoying the maths challenges every bit as much as the children. The Shared Education programme will continue for P5-7 programme on Wednesday 29th November in Fivemiletown Controlled P.S. and Thursday 30th November in St Mary’s P.S. P5-7 will be learning all about financial capability and this will be facilitated by Danske Bank. 

P1&2 parents are invited to come along with their children to an information session on Thursday 30th November at 7.00pm in St Mary’s P.S. where Pauline Duggan will deliver an information Evening on language and Communication for P1&2 parents. As we are hosting this event I would like to see a good ‘turn out’ of P1 & 2 parents. Language and communication is a crucially important part of your child’s education and Pauline will offer advice on how we can all help develop language and communication skills with our children. The P1 & 2 children will be treated to a dvd in Miss McRory’s room while Pauline is talking to the parents.
Do This In Memory
Just a reminder that the first Do This In Memory Mass is on in St Mary’s Chapel on Sunday 26th November at 11.30am. The first Do This In Memory Mass is an important Mass as there is an official enrolment ceremony for the children where they will renew their Baptismal promises and they will receive their ‘Do This In Memory of Me’ candle.
Preventative Curriculum
Through our preventative curriculum we aim to inform and educate our children on various topics, as well as equip them with the necessary skills to keep them safe. We have had our local PSNI School Liaison Officer in during Anti Bullying Week talking about friendships and bullying. This week we had the school liaison officer from NIE talking to the P5-7 children about the dangers of electricity. This was a very informative and important talk as it has been reported to NIE that children in the Fivemiletown area have been playing very close to the pylons.
PTFA

Just a reminder that all hamper items and reply slips for Santa Saturday are to be sent in by Monday 27th November. Each family will receive a book of tickets for the hamper raffle – all tickets and money to be returned before 16th December.
Snack Money
There are a number of children who still have not paid their snack money. Could you please send in £7 before Friday 1st December.

Shoe Box Appeal
Shoeboxes are being lifted on Wednesday 29th November.
Molly and Mia
P5-7 will walk to the Molly and Mia garden on Tuesday 28th November.
Open Day
An open morning/evening for children due to start school in September 2018 has been organised for December 4th at 9.45am – 10.45am and 7.00pm – 8.00pm. Please spread the word to any new parents.

Dates for Your Diary

· Christmas Dinner is on Tuesday 19th December.

· Carol Services

· Cross Community Carol Service in Wesleyan Hall on Friday 8th December at 7.30pm.

· Molly and Mia Carol Service on Saturday 9th December at 2pm.
· St Mary’s P.S. Carol Service in St Mary’s chapel on Wednesday 13th December at 7.00pm.
· Santa Saturday on December 16th December 10am – 12pm in St Mary’s P.S.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

